[image: image1.jpg]SALWAY ASH BRIDPORT DORSET DT6 5JE Telephone: 01308 488302 Fax: 01308 488538
Headteacher: Mrs. Lisa L. Crew

Ofsted

Outstanding
200612007

E-mail: office@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk  Website: www.salwayash.dorset.sch.uk

-






                                                                                       09.09.16
Dear Parents/Carers

It has been a very encouraging beginning to the new school year. The children have settled back into school routines very quickly and we are particularly pleased with the positive way in which all of our new pupils have started. 
You will have already received the diary dates for this term. As you can see we have many exciting things lined up for the children and for you to share. It would be lovely to see as many parents as possible on 23rd September for our Harvest Festival and coffee morning. It will be a good chance for new parents to build networks within our school community. 

I would just like to ask that everyone be very diligent at the end of the day whilst collecting children. Please be very careful whilst opening car doors. It is dangerous opening doors onto the road, for you and for other road users. Please try to use doors leading straight onto the pavement side and in this way hopefully accidents will be minimalized. Also to help with parking it would be beneficial if parents with children who finish at 3.15pm could collect and leave promptly allowing spaces for parents of the older children who finish at 3.30pm. Mrs. Boxall would also appreciate it if parents made sure they were not waiting outside of her office at the end of the day whilst collecting children as this makes noise and access in and out very difficult.
Please look out for your child’s class letter. This will give you a good idea of routines, expectations and topics to be covered for this term. Remember this will all be on eschools. 

To finish I would like to remind you that if you have any worries or questions we are always here to help. Often sharing a concern early prevents it from becoming a bigger problem. 

I am confident that we are all going to have a very positive exciting term full of fabulous learning!

Yours sincerely,

Lisa L Crew

Headteacher
E mail: office@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk   Website:  www.salwayashschool.org
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